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SO. BE. IT. 

Duchess 2021

We have been so grateful to be able to tell the 
stories of Pella High students this strange and 
difficult year. Although this year has not been 
easy with students constantly being quarantined, 
mask mandates, social distancing and so much 
uncertainty, we appreciative the support we 

have received from students, staff, and parents 
to complete the 2021 Duchess. Our goal is 
always to represent PHS students’ high school 
experience, in order for this to be a publication 
our classmates can look through to remember 
their high school memories. We have loved 

working with you and celebrating all of your 
achievements. 

Sincerely your 2021 Duchess Editors,                                                                                  
Abbi Vanderhoff, Amelia Poe, and 
Caitlyn McCracken


